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2018-2019 Important  
Registration Information 

Dear SJS Families, 
 
Welcome to St. Joseph’s Catholic School for the 2018/2019 school year.  Below is the registration schedule for 
the upcoming year.  We have a few changes that you’ll want to take note of.  We will be moving our billing from 
SMART Tuition and our grading system from Jupiter Grades to one combined system through Rediker 
Software.  This change will unify our billing and grading systems.  Once we are all set up, you will be able to 
check all of your children’s assignments, grades, billing, and school information through one web site/phone 
app.   Rediker Software has been providing integrated school management systems for schools our size for 
many years.  I believe this will improve school/parent communication, help parents more easily see what is 
happening at school, and save us money.  Thank you for your patience as we learn this new system.  We will 
have a parent information event for the Rediker system when school begins in the fall. 
 
Please take note of the following guidelines: 
 

1. Registration forms for the 2018/2019 school year will not be accepted unless tuition is current for 
the 2017/2018 school year. If you have any questions about this, please contact Mr. Kelly, Principal. 

2. The entire registration packet must be completely filled out at the time of registration.   
3. Registration Fees are due at the time of registration. 
4. Commitment Contracts must be filled out completely and signed.  
5. 2018/2019 Account payments will be processed through “Rediker - Online Bill Pay” as a part of our 

new Student Information System.  Once available, account forms will be sent to all families to set up 
their Rediker Student Information and Payment Accounts.  We should be ready for families to set up 
their Rediker accounts by early May 2018.   

6. Registration packets must be turned in prior to being considered for financial aid.  Financial Aid 
packets will be available upon request after May 14, 2018. 

7. Financial Aid forms and verifying documents will first be processed through the Central Washington 
Catholic Foundation and then by the school.  Registration fees will be refunded if available aid is not 
adequate for prospective students.  

8. Students who want to enroll at the Children’s Center must first be registered at St. Joseph’s School. 
 

 
Thank you for following our timeline.  This will ensure appropriate staffing and class sizes for the 2018/2019 
school year. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mr. Perry Kelly 
Principal 
 
PK:nd 

 

Registration packets go home to current St. Joseph’s students - Tuesday, January 30, 2018 
Registration opens to the public - Sunday, February 11, 2018 
Early Bird Discount ($50.00 savings) for registrations submitted prior to-  Friday, March 23, 2018 
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